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‘Let your light shine’ 

Congratulations Mr Johnson 
Congratulations to Mr Johnson, who has got married this week – we will all 
wish him and his new wife Hannah, a long and happy life together. 
 

Goodbye Mrs Stone 
We would like to thank Mrs 
Stone, our nursery MDA, for 
her hard work and wish her 
the very best of luck in her 
new job.   
 

Y4 Musicians 
Year 4 demonstrated their musicianship during an amazing 
concert yesterday. They showcased their keyboard playing, 
which they have been working really hard to practise all 
year, along with a selection of songs. It was a passionate and 
spirited performance, with the whole audience dancing and 
singing along. We definitely have some future stars at St 
Barnabas! 
 
 

Goodbye Year 6 
Today is also tinged with sadness as we say goodbye to our 
incredible year 6 as move on to the next stage of their learning 
journey. They have had incredible success in our school and have 
really shown they embody our school values. I feel privileged to 
have known them and extremely proud to be sending such a 
group of talented individuals on to have continued success in the 
future. Their high schools are extremely lucky! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It’s been such a busy end to the term, but one that has left us feeling happy and proud. Just in the last week we have enjoyed a superb 
performance by year 4 during their keyboard concert and an incredible leavers’ service including acting by year 6. We have also achieved the 
prestigious PE Quality Mark with Distinction, for our children’s outstanding attitudes to and achievement in PE and the Warrington Arts 
Award.  Our children have achieved so much this year, both individually and collectively – I am unbelievably proud of them all. Every single 
pupil in our school has let their light shine brightly, so today we’ve had fun and eaten ice cream as a reward! 
I would like to thank all our families for your incredible support this year. I would also like to thank our staff team who work exceptionally hard 
to enable our children to be the best they can be. Our children just keep going from strength to strength and I am extremely excited for the 
new year and successes it will bring for our school. 
 
Have a happy and safe summer break everyone.  
Miss Hodgkinson 
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All the staff at St Barnabas would like to wish everyone a happy and safe summer 
break. 

School re-opens on Tuesday 5th September 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/WjGDMm6XdR 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 
 

‘Wisdom’ 
 

This week we pray for our year 6 pupils and wish them every 
success for their future. 

 

“Knowing yourself is the beginning of all wisdom.” 
Aristotle 

 
This week’s big question is: 

Can we ever know everything? 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Staying Safe Online 
 

With the summer school holiday only a matter of days away, many 
parents and carers will be planning activities to occupy their children. 
In between those activities, there will be occasions that the children 
will play on Among Us, Fortnite or Minecraft to name a few. Our 
poster this week, gives a few simple tips on how children can stay 
safe this summer, as their screen time inevitably increases. Have a 
great summer everyone! 
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